
Dartmouth  Police  Department
seeks  public’s  help  in
locating missing juvenile
“MISSING JUVENILE:

Anyone  with  information  is  encouraged  to  contact  either
Detective Sean McGuire at 508-910-1733 or Detective Kyle Costa
at 508-910-1755.

* There is a typo on the poster, as it should reflect New
Bedford and not “Bedford.” NCMEC have been notified.

Thank you!” -Dartmouth Police Department.
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Dartmouth Police Department photo.


